





June 7, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the School Councils of all three Catholic Independent Schools of Prince George, we wish to provide you with the following information pertaining to 2021/2022 Tuition Fees.

As part of our ongoing commitment to solidarity, the three School Councils have set common tuition rates for the coming year. The rates will be as follows:

Tuition fee as of September 1, 2021:

\$280/month/individual (up from \$270)

\$410/month/family (up from \$395)

We want to thank all of you for your ongoing support and the vital role you play in promoting our schools in the community. We know what a commitment it is to send your sons and daughters to an independent school. Thank you for trusting us to offer them a faith-filled, values-driven, and excellence-based educational environment. With your support, our schools continue to enhance our reputation for excellence.

We value all of our families and welcome any feedback you may have.

Sincerely,

Andrew Seabrook
Chair, St. Mary's School Council
seabrook.andrew@gmail.com

Patricia Hocevar Chair, Sacred Heart School Council patriciachocevar@gmail.com

Arleta Lucarelli

Chair, Immaculate Conception School Council arleta.lucarelli@gmall.com